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Submitted to the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC)

Dietitians Australia welcomed the opportunity to provide our expertise in response to the

Digital Platform Services Inquiry’s issues paper on social media services.

Our submission gives recommendations to the ACCC for government-led regulation to better
protect children (and all Australians) from harmful marketing practices. This includes the
collection, exploitation, and disclosure of their personal information to market harmful

commodities such as unhealthy foods and beverages.

For more, download our full submission.
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